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Sandra Soto

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:
Attachments:

Ruth McHargue
Tuesday, December 05, 2017 3:40 PM
Consumer Correspondence
Diane Hood
FW: To CLK Docket 20170007
Turkey Point Cleanup; Turkey Point clean-up cost- case docket number 20170007; 
Turkey Point Nuclear Plant; FPL asking to assess customers ; Public Comment on Case 
Docket # 20170007  FPL Clean-up

Customer correspondence 

From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Monday, December 04, 2017 4:25 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20170007 

Copies on file.  DHood 
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Sandra Soto

From: Juhi Damley <s.jdamley@cushmanschool.org>
Sent: Monday, December 04, 2017 11:47 AM
To: Consumer Contact
Cc: Anna Blackman, Ph.D
Subject: Turkey Point Cleanup

Dear Public Service Commission, 

I am a student of The Cushman School, and I would like to share my opinion. 
First of all, citizens should not have to pay this because with the high property tax, the increased tax rates, and all other 
taxes, it would be hard for people to pay for it. The average family of 4 would pay approximately $800 dollars along with 
their regular taxes, coming to almost 29,000 dollars for a married couple. 

       Another reason for not imposing the bill on citizens, is because a lot of money is received through normal 
taxation. A way to pay this is to clean it up, then adjust numbers in the budget, lowering some places to make enough 
room in the budget for the clean-up. Ask for money from the government, emphasizing the fact that they are old and 
need replacement. 

       FPL has known about this, and should have incorporated it into the annual tax, replacing places at need most 
first. This would be an effective way. 

Best regards, 

Juhi Damley 

Juhi Damley 
s.jdamley@cushmanschool.org 

The Cushman School 
An Identity Linked to Excellence 
592 NE 60th St., Miami, FL 33137 
www.cushmanschool.org 

This communication may contain confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged information. It is intended solely for the use of the addressee. If 
you are not the intended recipient, you are strictly prohibited from disclosing, copying, distributing or using any of this information. If you 
received this communication in error, please contact the sender immediately and destroy the material in its entirety, whether electronic or 
hard copy. 
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Sandra Soto

From: Kenneth NEWMAN <refgkcoach@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, December 01, 2017 1:09 AM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Turkey :Point Nuclear Plant

Dear PSC, 

 There is NO doubt that FPL has greatly neglected their responsibility in keeping clean the areas, waters  and 
land,   around Turkey Point Nuclear Plant.  The surrounding waters  have a great deal of potential pollution,  as 
the discharge of water has/  have greatly contributed to algae growth, the death of millions of fish and other 
aquatic wildlife, and endangered the greater South Florida community. 

I would expect the PSC to be MUCH MORE concerned about the future area  and waters NEAR  and far from 
the nuclear plant and less concerned about  any profits for FPL  that might go down......the company is its 
OWN WORSE enemy   for its past behavior. 

FPL's business practices, its past poor response to hurricane damage,  and its disdain for the public  for the 
past 3-4 decades have  shown the the company  is  NOT   very honest, and troubling for the future..... 

Kenneth Newman 
North Miami, FL 
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Sandra Soto

From: MSing <masingleton@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, December 01, 2017 3:26 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Public Comment on Case Docket # 20170007  FPL Clean-up

Greetings, 

As a native Miamian and lifelong resident, I strongly urge the Public Service Commission to deny Florida Power & Light's 
request to charge its customers for the mandated clean-up of Turkey Point's leaking cooling canals, which would cause 
catastrophic damage to our beautiful Biscayne Bay and drinking water wells.  FPL has known about the leak, but denied 
it , for decades.   It is the responsibility of FPL, a for-profit company, to clean up their mess.  Their only concern seems to 
be for the shareholders who are guaranteed a certain return on investment, and this is a real travesty for South Florida.  
Instead of canals for cooling, they should have a cooling above ground tower like every other nuclear facility in the U.S., 
and they know it! 

PLEASE SAVE US FROM THIS UNFAIR REQUEST TO PAY FOR FPL'S BAD DECISION MAKING.  

Again, the only correct decision is to make FPL pay for their own clean-up, so they can finally start to become an 
environmentally responsible public utility. 

Thank you in advance for your important consideration of this matter. 

Regards, 
Martha Singleton  
6600 SW 79 Avenue 
Miami, FL  33143 
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Sandra Soto

From: Mary Wilson <aldenponds@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, December 04, 2017 2:51 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Turkey Point clean-up cost- case docket number 20170007

I am contacting the commission to ask that Florida Power and Light be held accountable for water pollution created by 
their Turkey Point plant. It is FPL's carelessness that created the problem, and they should have to pay the penalties and 
pay for the clean-up on their dime, not the state’s or taxpayers’. 

Thank you, 
Mary Wilson 
Naples, FL 
34103 
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Sandra Soto

From: Madelyn Ferguson <kfergy48@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, December 01, 2017 9:23 AM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: FPL asking to assess customers 

Sent from my iPhone.                               Do not allow Florida Power and Light to assess their customers to correct the salt 
plume at Turkey Point. They have known about it since 1978 and they should have taken care of it then! Now it will cost 
much more to fix because of THEIR neglect. Don’t put this off on our backs.  




